From: efi malka IR

Sent: 19 April 2023 17:59
To: Planning Planning
Subject: 2022/3853/P

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you (o verily vour password elc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear officer

T am the owner of Babylon Parks Uk , the biggest indoor entertainment parks for children . Our business is
currently located at Hawley Wharf Camden .

T am writing to you today to support the current application by LABTECH for an observation wheel within
the west yard .

we hope this Developement will help bring the much needed additional footfall.

1 support

Thank you

All the Best
Efi Malka

Babylon park GB uk



